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Zoning Division  


             

   Department of Urban Development  Marge Schmuckal


                                                                  Joseph E. Gray, Jr.

Zoning Administrator                                                                                                           Director

CITY OF PORTLAND

December 12, 2000

Gordon D. Simonds

104 West Street

Portland, ME  04102

RE: 
59 Pine Street -  055-B-035  - R-6 requirements

Dear Mr. Simonds,

Our microfiche files show that the last approved use at this location is for a rooming house with twelve (12) rooms.  This permit was approved and issued on August 3, 1994.  There has been no approved use changes to this property since that date.  It is my understanding that this approved use is still present at this location.

Very truly yours,

Marge Schmuckal

Zoning Administrator

Cc:
File
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